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Learning Journey 
 

We had so much fun in science this week 

learning about what plants need to grow.  

We discussed the advantages of growing 

food in water instead of soil and set up an 

investigation to grow beans hydroponically.  

We are keeping a diary to observe the 

changes to our bean seeds over the next 

few weeks.  We can’t wait to see what 

happens. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In maths we have been revising methods for 

solving addition and subtraction calculations.  

We have practised drawing our own number 

lines and then jumping in 10s and 1s either 

forwards or backwards to find the answers 

to questions. 

 

We are really enjoying our learning about 

the Great Fire of London.  We have been 

finding out all about it from different 

sources and are preparing to write 

chronological reports. 

 

Star Learners 
 

Well done Issy and Nick for 

writing super quest stories in 

English.  You used your 

imaginations to write about 

the journey your characters 

went on and obstacles they 

faced. 

Information for Families 
 

There have been quite a few children 

without PE this week and last.  Please 

ensure children have their kit, including 

trainers or plimsolls that fit, in school 

on a Monday. 

 
         

 

 

 

  

Next Week 
 

In English we will be reading the poem 

‘Aliens Stole My Underpants’ to start 

our learning about humorous poems. 

 

 
 

 
 

We will be making observations of our 

bean seeds in Science. 
 

  


